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Please be advised that the ASD-W Presentation to Parents meetings, that were cancelled due to weather conditions, have been rescheduled for the following dates:
        Thursday, December 8, 2016 – Leo Hayes High School Library – 6:30 pm
        Monday, December 12, 2016 – Fredericton High School Theatre – 6:30 pm

